
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Steering Committee 
FROM: Committee on Academic Programs (CAP) 
RE: Final Recommendation on proposed minor in Health and Wellness 
DATE: April 16, 2019 
 
Background and Charge: 
Department of Health and Exercise Science (HES) has proposed a new minor in Health and 
Wellness. The proposal has been endorsed by the Dean of the School.  Steering charged CAP with 
considering whether all units that might be affected by the proposal have been consulted and 
whether the proposal is consistent with the College’s mission. 
 
Review: CAP reviewed the proposal and approval sheet.  The minor courses are all within the HES 
department, although HES, public health, and nursing may be used as deemed appropriate.  The 
program was developed based on desire of students within the School to broaden their education 
into Health and Wellness subject matter, although the minor would be open to other students with 
appropriate prerequisite course work. 
 
Final Recommendation: 
CAP determined that all affected units have been consulted and that the new minor is consistent 
with the College’s mission. CAP did not feel that further testimony was necessary and 
unanimously approved the proposed minor in Health and Wellness. 
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